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Dear Graduate

Congratulations on becoming a candidate for graduation!

You have indicated on your graduation application that you will not attend the Summer 2017 commencement ceremony on August 7, 2017. Consequently, your credential and a commencement program will be mailed to you within 2-3 days after the commencement ceremony at the same address printed on this letter. You will also receive an email that will provide a tracking number for your credential.

Candidates who do not have at least a GPA of 2.00 or better in their program of study or have not completed all course requirements by the end of summer will not graduate. Candidates who have completed all academic requirements but have not satisfied all of their financial commitments to the College will not be permitted to graduate.

Note: If you are graduating in your declared major and you plan on continuing your studies at TCTC, you must meet with a Student Success Coach in TC Central located in the lower level of Miller Hall prior to the last day of classes for the current term.



If you have any questions regarding your graduation, please contact Sue Dacus, at 864-646-1571 or edacus@tctc.edu.

Sincerely,
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Scott Harvey, Registrar

